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Remembrance  
It was lovely to see the children in their 
Scouting and Guiding uniforms today to 
mark Armistice Day. We held a 2-minute 
silence at 11 o’clock and on Thursday 
we welcomed Major Goodwin into 
school. He spoke to all the classes 
about his role and kit, see below. 
 

 
We also have some of our year 6s 
reading at the Cenotaph on Sunday as 
part of the Remembrance service.  
 

Breakfast Club and  
After School Club 
Polite reminder that Breakfast Club 
must be pre-booked due to staff to 
children ratios that we must adhere to. 
This is in keeping with our responsibility 
to safeguard our children. Also, After 
School Club finishes at 5:30 pm, if a 
parent/carer is caught in an emergency 
situation and therefore running late, we 
ask that you call the After School Club 
mobile number because our school 
phone is not answered outside of office 
hours. We do retain the right to refuse 
access to these clubs should guidelines 
not be followed. 
 

 

Christmas Market 
We will be 
holding a 
Christmas 
Market at 
3:30pm 
on Friday 
9th December. There will be a tombola, 
games, stalls, raffle and a Santa’s 
grotto, so put the date in your diaries. If 
you know of any local businesses that 
may wish to have a stall for a £10 fee, 
or like to donate a raffle prize, please 
encourage them to contact us.   

 
Bring your Grown-Up to… 
Due to the positive feedback received 
from adults and children following these 
sessions we have decided to hold one 
every half-term for each class, so 
please look out for future dates on the 
newsletter. Classteachers will get in 
touch with you directly via text or letter 
to give you more information or asking 
you to confirm your attendance. 
 

Children in Need 
We will be 
having a non-
uniform day in 
aid of Children 
in Need on 
Friday 18th 

November. The theme is spots, but 
please don’t worry if you don’t have 
anything spotty. We suggest a minimum 
donation of 50p which should be 
brought in by the children on the day. 
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Year 5 and 6 are at the Holocaust 
Centre on that day and as a mark of 
respect and for safeguarding reasons, 
we ask that the children are in school 
uniform.  
 
 

Diary Dates 

18.11.22 Children in Need  

18.11.22 Y5 & 6  
Holocaust Centre 

 

18.11.22 Kittiwake class 
Library visit 

pm 

23.11.22 Y5 & 6  
The Savoy 
Cinema  

 

24.11.22 Y6 Meden 
Secondary 
transition 

 

25.11.22 INSET Day  

29.11.22 Dove class  
Bring your 
Grown-Up to… 

9:15 – 
9:45 am 

30.11.22 Magpie class 
Bring your 
Grown-Up to… 

9:15 –  
9:45 am 

30.11.22 Y5 & 6 
Nottingham 
University 

 

01.12.22 Jay class 
Bring your 
Grown-Up to… 

9:15 – 
9:45 am 

02.12.22 Goldcrest class 
Library visit 

pm 

07.12.22 Xmas dinner  

07.12.22 Xmas jumper day  

07.12.22 KS1 Nativity 9:30 am 

07.12.22 EYFS Nativity 2:30 pm 

08.12.22 EYFS Nativity 9:30 am 

08.12.22 KS1 Nativity 2:30 pm 

09.12.22 Kingfisher class 
Library visit 

pm 

09.12.22 Christmas Market 3:30 – 
5:00 pm 

12.12.22 Christmas service 
at St. Peter & St. 
Paul’s church 

9:30 am 

13.12.22 Robin and Puffin 
class 
Bring your 
Grown-Up to… 

2:30 pm 

19.12.22 
– 

05.01.23 

Christmas 
Holidays 

 

06.01.23 INSET Day  

 


